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Players hopeful of being involved in this season’s Junior and Cadet Masters must enter either the East Midlands
4* (September 21-22, 2013) or the Stockton 4* (October 26-27, 2013) as well as the Junior and Cadet Nationals
(November 23-24, 2013) to ensure their eligibility.

Anyone with a desire to take part must play in one of these four star events, in addition to the Junior and Cadet
Nationals, or they will not be able to play in the Masters.

The closing dates for the East Midlands and Stockton four stars entries are soon approaching so click on the
links below to download your entry form:

Bribar East Midlands Junior 4* Open (Closes August 31, 2013)

Stockton-on-Tees Junior 4* Open (Closes September 24, 2013)

This season’s Junior and Cadet Masters will feature only 12 players per gender – two less than previous events.
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